
 
 

Request for Qualifications 
Spokane Airport Board 

Professional Architectural and Engineering Services 
   

Rental Car Facility Improvements, #19-44-1943 
 
The Spokane Airport Board is requesting Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from qualified 
consulting firms or teams of firms for architecture, engineering and construction management 
services for the Rental Car Facility Improvements Project at Spokane International Airport. 
 
SOQs will be received by the Spokane Airport Board at Spokane International Airport, 9000 
West Airport Drive #204, Spokane, WA, 99224, until 2:00 p.m., March 22, 2019. 
 
An informational meeting will be held in the Executive Conference Center at the Spokane 
International Airport at 10:00 a.m. on March 8, 2019. 
 
The Request for Qualifications is posted on the Spokane Airports website: 
http://business.spokaneairports.net/rfp, or you may contact Lisa Corcoran, Project Manager, 
Planning & Engineering Department, at 509-455-6406 or lcorcoran@spokaneairports.net. 
 
The Spokane Airport Board is an equal opportunity employer. 
 
Dated this 22th day of February 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Publication: The Spokesman Review, February 22-28, 2019 
  Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce, February 22-23 and 25-28, 2019 
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